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News from your community hall . . . . .

Dear Hall Regular users,

News from the hall,
I am working on promoting more activities and updating our social media page more
frequently. If you have events, posters updated pictures of your classes etc. Please send
these to me in jpeg format so I can support you and publish these online.
Thank you to all those who have been moved and effected by the current Art show in the
hall. I appreciate your understanding and flexibility around this.

With Xmas fast approaching, if you have any time changes or updates for the summer
holidays please let me know.

Parking- Some days are very busy at the hall and our car parks full up very fast.
We have some less mobile class attendees that require parks to access their art class on
Tuesdays. For this reason we are allocating three car parks outside the supper room every
Tuesday morning, so these attendees can park and unload their art supplies as easily as
possible.
We hope to have our car park resurfaced and repainted in time and with funding support, I
know it has pot holes and is poorly painted.
We have two painted mobility car parks at the front of the hall. Can you please make sure
your class attendees are keeping these free for those that need them. If they are in use
they must have mobility signs to indicate their need to park in these locations.
We also have a responsibility to leave space at the front of the hall for emergency services.
We hope we don’t ever need these but please keep this are clear at all times.
Id appreciate it if you could advise your class attendees, and it may also be a good time to
point out emergency exists and our gathering location which is either the car park or if full
the field at back of the hall. Thank you

If you have any ideas or feedback on the Hall, please let me know. I love exploring new
ideals and its always good to have fresh sets of eyes and ears. What we can do better and
what isn’t working for you?
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Māpua Hall Society News:
A heartfelt thank you, to the 30+ volunteers and the 240 people that attended PechaKucha
& Curry Night on the 20th September. It was a wonderful evening with delicious curry,
engaging presentations and great company, this truly is a community event and it was
wonderful to see so many familiar faces as well as welcoming new ones - we are already
looking forward to the next one!

Volunteers wanted!
Our front garden by the bus bay needs some attention. We are organising a gardening
working bee, to give it the love it deserves!
We estimate this garden clean up will take around 2 to 3hrs, depending on the amount of
helpers we get. If you would like to help out in our gardens please let us know.

We are also looking for a volunteer to paint the front exterior of our hall. We have the
paint and we have been kindly gifted the use of the scaffold. If you can help us with this,
then we would love to hear from you!

Māpua Hall Regular Groups:
School Holidays will run from 28th September - 13th October there may be some regular
sessions that take a break. During the holidays we also have the Tasman National Art
Awards exhibition from Sunday 29th September through to Sunday 12th October in the
Main Hall with regular classes held in the Bill Marris where possible, please check with your
instructors.

New Classes:
You may of heard we have Board game night, every Tuesday from 7pm to 11.30pm.
Proceeds from this event go to our hall. Ryan is doing a fabulous job running these each
week and has generously offered his board games for use. For details contact Ryan on
Https://facebook.com/groups/459882646674474/

We are thrilled to have preschool and primary dance classes back at the hall. These are
run by Courtney at CB dance and start on Wednesday the 16th October.
For details contact Courtney on courtneybrown.cbdance@gmail.com

Events in October

Sprig and Fern Quiz night on Wednesday 2nd October
We had another great evening at our fundraising quiz night. In fact it was one of our best!
Thank you to everyone that attended. It was a very wet night outside, so coming out to
support us, was appreciated!

Tasman National Art Awards  
Sunday 29th September through to Sunday 12th October~ free entry.
Welcoming artists from all over New Zealand to Mapua for this annual event.

Motueka Social Dance



Motueka Social Dance
Saturday the 19th of October
New people always welcome. This is held Bi monthly on Saturday's.
Contact: Gary Brown 03 528 5363

Art Workshop
Textures and pastel 26th-27th October
For further details and to register, contact Glenys at: gmforbes@ts.co.nz

Upcoming Events :
Mapua Hall Makers Market
Sunday 17th November from 10am-3pm.
Applications for the Christmas market are now open. Applications are welcome from local
makers and artisans from the Tasman, Nelson area. Funds raised help support our locally
owned and operated Mapua Hall.
To book a stall contact mapuamakersmarket@gmail.com

Thank everyone for making my work environment so enjoyable
Regards Wendy

Take care, from your Hall Coordinator.
We love to hear your feedback and suggestions,

our Hall is 100% built, owned and run by our community.

For latest updates & news follow us on Facebook, Instagram, website or email enquiries.

CLASSES
Regular Activities: there may be changes to our regular time table

Please check the live calender at MapuaHall.org
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